Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on March 13, 2013.  The members present were Terry Brown, Jerry Martoglio, Mike Garthaus, Chuck McGuire, Mike Steffa, Rick Twait, and Jackie Kraft.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as printed without corrections.  Bill Hancock and Claude Graeff were also in attendance.  
The officers gave updates to the board.  A motion was approved to pay for lamination of large maps of Evergreen and Bloomington.  The maps will be used for projects and outreach.  

The committee chairs gave updates on events within each committee.  It was noted that major projects for the FOE are high-dollar projects and minor projects are low-dollar projects.  Both project types are equally important to FOE.  

The president selected the Chairs for the new established committees.  Each member will be contacted regarding the committee they signed up for.  

A motion was approved to fund the building of one aquatic plant nursery raceway without a liner.  

The board is working on getting membership cards made and also FOE letterhead. 

 The next Board of Directors meeting was set for March 21st at 10 a.m. at the office of Wired2Fish.com.  The meeting was adjourned.  


Mike Garthaus

